
The City of Liberty invites you to attend a
presentation on the upcoming Comprehensive
Plan Update, where your input is essential. 

This plan will guide the city’s future for the next
decade, focusing on key areas such as housing,
the economy, population, community facilities,
and land use.

 Join us Wednesday, September 11th, 2024, at
6 PM at the Rosewood Center to help shape
the vision for Liberty.
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